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16 April 2007 
 
 
Mr D J Keenan 
The Limehouse Cut 
London 
E14 6NQ 
 
 
Dear Mr Keenan 
 
Dendrochronrology Research 
 
Thank you for your request for information, which was received, by email, earlier today.  I note that 
you are interested in obtaining a range of information in relation to research undertaken by the 
Department of Archaeology and Palaeoecology.   
 
Under the terms of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and the Environmental Information 
Regulations 2004, the University has 20 working days in which to process your request.  I will 
endeavour to deal with the details of your request over the next week and will contact you for further 
clarification as required.  An overall response will be provided to you as soon as possible and, 
certainly, no later than 15 May 2007. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Clare McVeigh 
Information Compliance Officer 


